
CAB prelaunch 7th February 2022 
 

  
You are receiving this as a member of the Centre for Applied Bioinformatics. 
  
  
Many thanks for all your contributions to the Centre for Applied Bioinformatics. We are finally 
moving towards a formal launch on 28 March. We understand that this may be challenging 
due to COVID and so we aim for a hybrid launch that can be moved fully online if required. 
Please keep this date in your diary. 
  
To plan for the launch, I contributions from members in two areas: 
  
  
Firstly, we need around 3 volunteer speakers to give a 15 minute presentation on how they 
use Bioinformatics in their research, can you please either volunteer or offer suggestions for 
speakers. 
  
Secondly, to make sure the launch is a success we need to contact as many 
people/organisations as possible and we need you to list them so they can be contacted. 
Please add your suggestions to the google doc or send them to me by email, as many as 
possible  https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rcgEi0YzdqTyQg9MR-
O6VV6aDSEK5uSBP9qlc8urIGY/edit 
  
Finally, there are some opportunities to collaborate with Vietnam, please see the attached 
slides and contact Silvana Gaudieri silvana.gaudieri@uwa.edu.au if you would like to know 
more, 
  
Best wishes, 
Dave  
  
 


